
NSBEP Email Update

Welcome to the most recent update from NSBEP.

In this format of communication with registrants, the Board strives to provide updates on
subjects of interest to registrants of the Board.

In this update:

Personal Protective Equipment
ISANS workshops
Public Member Appointments

PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT

Please see the below letter from the Deputy Minister of Health and Wellness.
The DHW is continuing to offer to supply practitioners with appropriate PPE, at no cost,
until March 31, 2023. The NSBEP does not have any further information than provided in
this letter, but there is an email address provided if you have questions.

Click here for more information

ISANS WORKSHOPS

We would like to share some information from the Immigrant Services Association of Nova
Scotia on their Intercultural Workplace Program. This is open to organizations with a Nova
Scotia presence. ISANS is offering a number of workshops, both in-person and virtual.

Click here for the brochure

PUBLIC MEMBER APPOINTMENTS

We are pleased to share that the Governor in Council has reappointed Ms. Francesca
Carone and Ms. Phoebe Mandry to the NSBEP Board for another two year term ending in
December 2024. Mr. Sean Ponnambalam has been asked by the Executive Council Office
to remain on the Board until his successor is finalized. We are grateful to have members
of the public who offer to work to serve the public interest in Nova Scotia by serving on
regulatory bodies such as the NSBEP.

Sincerely,

Nova Scotia Board of Examiners in Psychology
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